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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 

Procurement Department 

10, Akti Miaouli, 

GR 185 38,  

Piraeus, Greece. 

Tel: +30 210 4550186   

Fax: +30 210 4550187  

E-mail: procurement@olp.gr 

 

SUBJECT: Clarifications to the interested parties, regarding the tender for the Procurement of 

Filters for the needs of Terminal Tractors Terberg YT 182.  

 

Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, in 

relation to the subject tender. 

 

Question 1:  

“Dear Sirs/Madams, 

Following to your reference published tender with the indication: «Offer for the procurement of Filters for 

the need of Terminal Tractors Terberg YT 182» , please advise us for the following: 

- Can interested parties submit their offers by offering some (and not all) of the items/parts you are asking 

for? 

- You mention on the Remarks//General Terms of your Technical Description : «All offered filters should be 

“Terberg”» . Please confirm what do you mean by that. 

Please confirm that you accept offers offering OEM Quality filters (i.e. Donalson, FleetGuard, etc), suitable 

for this type of tractors, being brand-new without defects or damages, first class and suitable for the 

purpose for which they are intended and the requested product codes will be clearly stated within the offer.” 

 

Answer 1: 

1.1 YES (taking into account that award criteria is lowest price per item) 

2.2. All offered filters must be according to ‘Terberg’ recommendations, described in the attached 

file named: “YT 182 Filters.Pdf”. 

Piraeus, 08 July 2020 
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